

Jarrow Cross Church of England Primary School

Borough Road, Jarrow, Tyne and Wear NE32 5UW

Tel: (0191) 4898354

Head Teacher: Mrs S. McBeth

Email:info@jarrowcross-pri.s-tyneside.sch.uk

Website: www.jarrowcross.co.uk

Wednesday 20th March 2024

Dear Parents/Carers,

As the term draws to a close, here are just a few pieces of information for next week and the Easter Holidays.

Next week we are holding our Holy Trail. This will be held on the afternoon of Tuesday 26th March. As last year, Year 6 pupils, with the help of the local community, will be leading each scene depicting the last few days of Jesus' life. Each year group will start the trail at a different time. Please note children in the mixed Y3/4 classes will take part as a single year group not combined (see below). The whole school will then join together for a short Easter Service at 3.10pm. If you would like to join your child's class on the trail, simply come in to school for the appropriate time or if you would like to join us for just the service please arrive for 3.10pm.

Reception will not be taking part in the Holy Trail but instead will be holding an Easter crafts session for parents and carers on Wednesday 27th April which will run from 2.15pm until 3.15pm.

Year Group	Start of Trail	End of Trail
У1	1.30	2.10
У2	1.40	2.20
У3	1.50	2.30
У4	2pm	2.40
У5	2.10	2.50

Also next Thursday 28th March at 9.15am we will be holding our Termly Attendance Celebration. All children who have above 98% attendance will be receiving an invitation in the next few days. There will also be awards for the most improved attendance. So watch out for your invite!

















Jarrow Cross Church of England Primary School

Borough Road, Jarrow, Tyne and Wear NE32 5UW

Tel: (0191) 4898354

Head Teacher: Mrs S. McBeth

Email:info@jarrowcross-pri.s-tyneside.sch.uk

Website: www.jarrowcross.co.uk

During the Easter Holidays the Council will be again running Holiday activities and providing food for those children in receipt of Free School Meals. Further information has been placed on DOJO and on our website.

It has as always been a busy term there have been lots of in school activities such as History workshops, Year 6 taking part in survival activities in the pouring rain and attending a Careers Fair, Year 5 have taken part in a hockey festival and many classes have visited the library and the cinema. Before the end of the term Year 2 will be visiting the Open Zone and Reception will be taking part in Gymnastics Competition. Next term is already starting to fill up as we already have organized a trip to the Discovery Museum for Year 1 and Bikeability for Year 4.

Thank you to all of those parents who took part in our recent Parent/ Teacher Discussions. If you missed your call please do not hesitate to get in touch to rearrange.

Can I also say a big thank you to your donations for the Comic Relief Appeal. We raised £200 in support of the appeal and lots of chocolate for the Friends of Jarrow Cross Easter Fair which is taking place this Friday after school.

Finally, if you wish your child to have milk next term payments can be made from Monday. The cost for the full term is £9.10. Please note that all payments must be made by Tuesday 30^{th} April.

Kind Regards,

S.McBeth













